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Date: 13th October 2015
Our ref:.Qé.’:’./EACO/ES/01 5

TO: All EACO Members and Stakeholders

Dear Sir, Madam,

RE: TRAINING WORKSHOP ON 4G/LTE AND DIGITAL DIVIDEND REVIEW FROM
26" OCTOBER - 6 " NOVEMBER 2015, KIGALI, RWANDA

Reference is made to our earlier invitation to participate in the 4G/LTE Technology training
workshop,

This is to inform you that due to the conflicting programs, the above mentioned workshop had been
rescheduled for 26™ October — 6™ November 2015 in Kigali, Rwanda.

You are invited to participate or send your participants to the above workshop.

Further information on this training workshop is available on the EACO website
http://www.eaco.int and the African Advanced Level Telecommunications Institute website
http://wwwe.afralti.org. Any request for further information should be sent to the email address:
info@eaco.int , hra@eaco.int, imwakijele@afralti.org

We look forward to your active participation in this programme.
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Hodge Semakula
Executive Secretary/CEO

CC:
e FEACO Contact Persons

Ex-Fair House, 1st Floor TEL: (250) 788155100; 0788612699
P.O. Box 6309, Kigali-Rwanda Web Site : www.eaco.int
KN6 AV11 E-mail: info@eaco.int



